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Lytchett Minster School Open Evening 
Thursday 23rd September 2021 (6.00pm-8.00pm) 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I am writing to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 23rd September 2021 (6.00pm-8.00m). 
 
We are really looking forward to meeting you and your child, and to showing you our beautiful school. Lytchett 
Minster offers an exceptional environment for learning, with some of the best-equipped facilities in the county, 
particularly in Science and the Arts. 
 
Our staff care deeply about the welfare and the progress of all our students, and will always go the extra mile for 
them. Our pastoral system, with its unique House structure, is recognised as a strength of the school. Lytchett 
students speak fondly of the school and are very proud to be part of this vibrant, supportive and happy community. 
I am very confident that we can offer your child the highest quality education that you could wish for them. 
 
There will be a large number of student guides available to show you around the school. There will also be a short 
presentation in the theatre, which will be repeated 4 times during the course of the evening (6.00pm, 6.30pm, 
7.00pm and 7.30pm).  Adults are encouraged to wear a mask when in the theatre. 
 
Please note that traffic is usually very heavy on Open Evenings and we only have a limited amount of parking on 
site. We therefore recommend that you arrive in plenty of time, or consider parking a short walk from the school 
to avoid a frustrating wait in a very long traffic jam! 
 
We really look forward to meeting you on 23rd September (6.00pm-8.00pm). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Andrew Mead (MA Hons Oxon) 
Headmaster 
 
  



 


